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Update: Hurricane Barry Curfew

Thibodaux - For the continued safety of all citizens, Mayor Tommy Eschete and
Chief of Police Bryan Zeringue will extend the curfew for the City Limits of
Thibodaux.  The curfew will begin at 10 PM today Saturday, July 13, 2019, and be
lifted at 6 AM tomorrow Sunday, July 14, 2019.  

The City of Thibodaux will continue to monitor the event and inform residents with
additional press releases.     

For more information regarding Hurricane Barry, please visit the Emergency
Preparedness department's page located on the City of Thibodaux's website.
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